
 
 

District holds Family Resource Fair 
 

Pinellas County Schools will host a districtwide Family Resource Fair 9-11:30 a.m., Saturday, Oct. 13 at 
Thurgood Marshall Fundamental School, 3901 22nd Avenue South St. Petersburg, FL. 
 
The fair will be an opportunity for Pinellas County Schools families to learn about, interact with and gain 
valuable information from a variety of community resources in one location. There will be nearly 40 
participating agencies to include: District departments and leadership, the Health Department, Housing 
Authority, Pinellas County Government, afterschool and child care agencies, Juvenile Welfare Board, free 
child immunizations and much more. For more information, call 727-588-6405. 

 


